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In May I attended a meeting in Surinam organized by the Association for Tropical Biology and 
Conservation. There I presented some data I collected during the past field seasons. As a result of 
this presentation, my research was featured in the Mongabay web site: 
http://news.mongabay.com/2008/0714-hance_bats_atbc.html 

After that meeting, I went back to Los Amigos for the last season of field work. I and my assistants 
finish collecting data about bats that visit collpas and we did our last trip upstream the Los Amigos 
River to collect water samples from all sites we sampled bats during the study. It was a great 
season. 
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